
BEN S. McGLASHAN.OwNER 

THE TWENTY FOUR HOUR STATION 
PROSPECT 2434 

1417 SOUTH FIGUEROA STREET 
LOS ANGELES. CALIFORNIA 

December 19, 1940 

Mr. Norman L. L aguire 

620 North University 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

We are in receipt of your card setting forth proof of your 

reception of KGFJ on December 15th, 1940. 

Upon checking our log we find that the selections etc., 

mentioned in your report were broadcast from this station 

on the date and at the time mentioned by you. 

HDH/m 

Very truly yours, 

249.9 METERS 1200 K.C. 

Radio Station K G F J 

H. DUKE HANCOCK Asst.Mgr. 


